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Regina Waller Re-Elected to Utrust Board of Trustees
(Gallatin)– Regina Waller of Hartsville has been re-elected to the Utrust Board of Trustees. Waller was elected by school boards in Middle Tennessee to serve another three-year term on the statewide board.  She is one of two trustees who represent the region on the seven-member board. Utrust helps local school boards with unemployment issues and promotes the recognition, development and appreciation of school employees. 
Waller was elected to the Board of Trustees for Utrust in 2008. She played a large role in developing the Utrust Employee Appreciation Program. The program encourages the development of student leadership and seeks to instill in them an attitude of gratitude. It significantly improves employee morale.
Waller serves as the System Coordinator for the Employee Appreciation Program in Trousdale County. She leads a group of students and works with them to coordinate the celebrations for eight appreciation days each year. 

Waller has been a member of the Trousdale County Board of Education for the past four years and currently serves as the Board’s Chairman. She has been in the health care industry for over twenty years, serving as the Director of Activities at ___________ in Lebanon since 1986. Waller owns and operates Doodle Bugs, an art program for children. She is also a member of the PTO.
“Regina Waller is exactly the kind of person we need on the Utrust Board of Trustees,” said Dr. Dan Tollett, Utrust Administrator. “She is thoughtful, creative, intelligent and fun. She brings good ideas to the board and has the ability to collaborate with other members and the staff to make good decisions. She make the board is stronger and more effective. Both Trousdale County Board of Education and the Utrust Board of Trustees are fortunate to have her as a member,” Tollett continued. 
Established in 1980, Utrust has saved school districts and their local taxpayers across Tennessee millions of dollars in unemployment compensation costs in addition to offering the Employee Appreciation Program. For more information visit www.tnuct.com. 
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